
$407,500 - 30381 Crowley Dr #317, Ocean View
MLS® #DESU2043402 

$407,500
4 Bedroom, 3.00 Bathroom, 1,800 sqft
Condo/Townhome on 0 Acres

BETHANY BAY, Ocean View, DE

Price Just reduced...Rare, end location four
bedroom 3 bath third floor condo with vaulted
ceilings in sought after community of Bethany
Bay.   Enter into a bright and sunny kitchen
with beachy white cabinets and eat in table.
The guest room just off the entry hall and
connects to a full bathroom. Curl up in the
living room in front of the fireplace on cooler
nights.  The primary bedroom also offers a
private full bathroom. Spiral staircase a kids
favorite takes you to two more ample size
bedroom with a full shared bathroom.  Relax
on the screened porch with a cup of coffee
and take in all that Bethany Bay offers.  The 
front porch is host to full sun and great
entertaining.    Bethany Bay offers something
for everyone with the boat ramp, kayak launch,
fishing pier, 9-hole golf course, outdoor pool,
gym, tennis and pickle ball courts, volleyball,
basketball, walking trails and playground. Sold
furnished.

Built in 1999

Essential Information

MLS® # DESU2043402

Price $407,500

Bedrooms 4

Bathrooms 3.00

Full Baths 3

Square Footage 1,800

Acres 0.00



Year Built 1999

Type Condo/Townhome

Sub-Type Condo, Garden 1 - 4 Floors, Penthouse Unit/Flat/Apartment

Style Coastal

Status Closed

Community Information

Address 30381 Crowley Dr #317

Area Baltimore Hundred (31001)

Subdivision BETHANY BAY

City Ocean View

County SUSSEX-DE

State DE

Zip Code 19970

Sussex Delaware Quadrant Between Rt 1 & 113

Amenities

Amenities Shades/Blinds, Wood Floors

Has Pool Yes

Interior

Interior Features Floor Plan-Open

Appliances Dishwasher, Disposal, Dryer, Oven/Range-Electric, Washer, Water
Heater

Heating Heat Pump(s)

Cooling Central A/C

# of Stories 2

Stories 2 Story

Exterior

Exterior Frame, Alum/Steel Siding

Roof Architectural Shingle

Foundation Slab

School Information

District INDIAN RIVER

Additional Information

Date Listed July 11th, 2023

Days on Market 165



Zoning AR-1

HOA Fees 405.00

HOA Fees Freq. Quarterly

Listing Details

Listing Office Keller Williams Realty
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